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Mr. Kaiser,
 
I have reviewed the document ‘Closure Cost Estimating Form for Solid Waste Facilities’
 dated February 22, 2016 for the above-referenced facility.  The Cost estimate correctly used
 the inflation adjustment factor of 1.014 to calculate a closure cost estimate of $205,977.22. 
 The closure cost estimate is approved by the Department.
 
The Department will review and will provide a separate Approval of the Detailed Closure Cost
 Estimate which was provided in the Taft Recycling Waste Processing Facility Permit
  Renewal Application, which was received by the Department on February 19, 2016.
 
The documentation to demonstrate financial assurance must be sent to Susan Eldredge, FDEP
 Solid Waste Section, MS-4548, 2600 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399.
 
If you have any questions regarding this email, please give me a call at 407-897-2929.  You
 may contact Ms. Eldredge for any questions you have about documentation to demonstrate
 financial assurance at 850-245-8740 or Susan.F.Eldredge@dep.state.fl.us.
 
Thank you,
 
 

Stephen Amirault
Engineering Specialist
Waste, Air and Stormwater Permitting
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Central District Office
stephen.amirault@dep.state.fl.us
Office: 407.897.2942
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